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Auburn - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently joined Assemblymen Gary Finch

and Brian Kolb in recognizing Gloria Griffin with a special New York State

Legislative Resolution commemorating over 40 years of service to the

Cayuga/Seneca Community Action Agency.  As the Executive Director of the

Cayuga/Seneca Community Action Agency, Gloria spent her entire career in

public service where she educated people on domestic violence, poverty, and

hunger.  Senator Nozzolio also presented Gloria with a New York State flag



that had been flown over the state capitol in Albany.   

 Pictured left to right are:  Brendan McGrath, Chairman of the

Cayuga/Seneca Action Agency, David Gould, Cayuga County Sheriff; Senator

Mike Nozzolio; Gloria Griffin;  and Assemblyman Gary Finch.


